
 April 24, 2012 
 

Comments from Germany on the Approval by Mail: Mozambique: Climate Change 
Technical Assistance - Project ID XPCRMZ024A 

 
Dear colleagues, 
  
Considering the fact that all the PPCR sub-committee members will be travelling to 
Washington in the coming days and participate in the CIF TCF meetings, we find it 
difficult to come to a sound judgment on the proposed projects within that period of 
time. 
I would therefore like to suggest to postpone the approval deadline for the above 
named project as well as the "Mozambique: Climate Change Technical Assistance - 
Project ID XPCRMZ024A" until after the CIF TFC meetings (let's say 10 May). 
  
Thank you very much, 
kind regards 
Ina von Frantzius 


